
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS  JANUARY 15, 2017 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  670 

PREPARATION HYMN:  766S 

COMMUNION HYMN: 524 

RECESSIONAL HYMN*: 690 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 14, 2017 TO JANUARY 22, 2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 
01-14     4:00 PM   Mary Perrone – Beth Marchman 

Fuller 

Regina Hoppe Ryan – The Hoppe 

Family 

Gary L. Fuller – wife, Beth 

01-15    9:00 AM Cheryl Gleason Holley & Gerry 

Gleason - Joe & Patti Pericone 

Felicia Bettua – Friend, Maria 

Domenico Santabarbara – Wife & 

Family 

01-16    9:00 AM No Mass – MLK Holiday 

01-17    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

01-18   7:30 AM Marilyn Riggi – Cathy & Jerry Riggi 

01-19   7:30 AM Donald Rogers – Kathy & Larry 

DeMarco 

01-20   7:30 AM Genevieve Gatta -  Tony, Stephen, 

Victor and Kenneth Grey; Jeanette 

Irwin; David Walendziak 

01-21   4:00 PM Marjorie Kremzier – Luann & Alanna 

Wilson 

Donald Rogers – The Dolen Family 

01-22   9:00AM Bob Evans – Toni Walsh 

Rocco Patafio – Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore 

Grasso 

Antonio Lauria – Nuria Wheeler 
 

 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  01/16 Heb 5:1-10                                    Mk 2:18-22 

Tues.  01/17 Heb 6:10-20                                  Mk 2:23-28 

Wed.  01/18 Heb 7:1-3, 15-17                          Mk 3:1-6 

Thur.  01/19 Heb 7:25-8:6                                 Mk 3:7-12 

Fri.     01/20 Heb 8:6-13                                    Mk 3:13-19 

Sat.    01/21 Heb 9:2-3, 11-14                          Mk 3:20-21 

Sun.   01/22 Is 8:23-9:3, 1 Cor 1:10-13, 17    Mt 4:12-23 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JANUARY 21ST AND  22ND ,2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR A. Gregoire L. Lucas 

CUP 1 J. Masi D. Schoch 

CUP 2 K. Brooks D. Stec 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 J. Wilson S. Casella 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 C. Gregoire T. Walsh 

CUP 3 L. Neals M. Brazell 

CUP 4 T. Neals I. Civitello 

SERVER J. Janack W. Schnore 

SERVER  K. Ostrander 

GREETER M. Cybulski C. & A. Candida 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  1/2-1/8/17 
Offertory  $3,668.27 ENVELOPE USERS 130 

CHILDREN           1.00 ATTENDANCE 313 

FUEL   1,970.00   

INITIAL OFFERING      143.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        30.00   

CHRISTMAS        30.00   

MEMORIALS      210.00   

BLDG. RENTAL      825.00   

DONATIONS      940.00   

FUNDRAISING        16.00   

FF/YM FEES      105.00   

BULLETIN SPONSOR      237.50   

STOLE FEES      100.00   

TOTAL INCOME $8,275.77 TOTAL EXPENSES $8,137.50 

Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly Building 

Maintenance collection.  Last month’s collection amounted 

to $2,058.00 and $1,234.52 was withdrawn for various 

repair/maintenance items during the month of December.  

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 

as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for 

family, friends and those who have died 

recently, especially Kathryn K. Maillett, sister 

of Helen Burke. We also pray for men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our country. 

 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                             JANUARY 15, 2017 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Just a reminder – The Parish Office will be closed 

Monday, January 16th for Martin Luther King Day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to all that helped out at  

the coffee hour last Sunday.   Our 

next coffee hour will be on Sunday, 

February 5th after the 9 AM liturgy. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
ATTENTION ENVELOPE USERS ~ please pick up your 

boxed envelopes for 2017.  They will be removed from 

Holy Family Hall at the end of January. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Caution ~ Watch Your Step!  Although we 

do our best to keep the parking lot and 

walkways clear of ice & snow, please 

use caution when walking around your 

car and entering/exiting church (sometimes 

conditions may change quickly during mass).  The 

floors inside also become slippery from what is 

tracked in on shoes & boots.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
This is the last weekend that the 

collection box will be available in 

Holy Family Hall for Dan & Kate 

Marchand who are trying to get 

back on their feet after they 

tragically lost their home and pets to a fire on 

December 27th.   We will be forwarding all funds to 

Dan & Kate this week. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Just a reminder regarding winter 

weather cancellations.  When Scotia-

Glenville schools are closed, there will 

be no morning mass and the Parish 

Office will be closed.  If schools are 

delayed, there will be no morning mass, but the Parish 

Office will be open.  Regarding FF/YM classes, when 

schools are closed and/or after-school activities are 

cancelled, there will be no Faith Formation classes.  

Youth Ministry cancellations will be posted on your 

local TV channel. 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

 
 

 

There are boxes in Holy Family Hall and the back 

entrance for your donations for our 

annual “Valentine Sweet Basket” 

project (please see last week’s bulletin 

for a list of items needed as well as a 

list by the box).  All donations & cards are needed by 

the weekend of Feb. 11th/12th.   If you know of 

someone who is homebound or has had a hardship in 

the last year that you think could use a cheerful winter 

surprise, please call the office by Feb. 6th with the 

name, address & phone number or insert the 

information in an envelope marked “Sweet Baskets” 

& place in the offertory basket by Feb. 5th.  We will 

also need baked goods (mini breads, muffins, 

cupcakes as well as cookies) which may be dropped 

off at the Parish Center on Thursday, Feb. 9th or at 

church on the weekend of Feb. 11th/12th.  Details 

regarding basket assembly & delivery will be 

forthcoming. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Deacon Stephen will be holding an altar 

server meeting Sunday, January 22nd after 

the 9 AM liturgy.   This meeting is for all 

current altar servers as well as anyone 

interested in becoming a new server.   The  

requirements to become an altar server are that you 

be in at least third grade, baptized and received first 

communion. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our Lady of Grace, Immaculate Conception and  

St. Joseph’s annual women’s retreat  

     Come away from the daily routine for rest, quiet, 

inner healing, prayer, growth sharing on February 3-5 

at the Dominican Retreat House, Niskayuna. This 

year’s theme: “What do you want me to do for you?” 

(Mark 10:15) 

     For more information please call Diane Simpson at  

399-9322, Charlotte McAllister at 399-7857 or the  

Dominican Retreat and Conference Center at 393-

4169. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

St. Kateri Parish School will be 

hosting an Early Childhood Center 

Open House on Thursday, January 

19th. It will run from 5 – 7 PM for 

Nursery (3 yr olds) – 5th Grade.  All are invited! 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Weds. Jan. 18 Finance Committee – 7PM - R 

Thurs. Jan. 19 Social Concerns – 7PM – R 


